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HITLER STOLE IT 

 

The University of Oklahoma has it 

This painting, Camille Pisarro’s “Shepherdess bringing in Sheep,” was legally 

donated to the University of Oklahoma museum.  It cost OU nothing to obtain it, 

yet University President David Boren is spending tens of thousands of dollars in 

attorney’s fees to prevent the piece valued at around $500,000 from being returned 

to the family from whom the Nazis stole it. 

Call David Boren today at (405) 325-3916 and tell him to 

#returnthestolenart 


